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Hi my name 1s Steve Ayres and I am a resident from Bristol,

Even the thought of something like this is being proposed is simply ridiculous, whilst we're
at 1t shall we also tear down the walls of Society for this act is not but will have a massive
effect upon said Society.

Regards,

Steve Ayres





